
Community PROMPT Wales  

     Update! 
 

Community PROMPT Wales is well  
underway with 39 courses planned so  

far, with many locations ranging from midwives houses to free-
standing birth centres! Cardiff & Vale UHB & BCUHB both held 

their first days on the 10th February.  
The PROMPT Wales national team will be available to offer 

ongoing support by attending these days. As this is a pilot 
programme, each team have been asked to complete a feedback 
sheet following each training day which will be evaluated at the 

end of the year. If you require further information regarding your 
local Community PROMPT Wales course, please get in touch with 

your PROMPT Leads. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
       
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROMPT Wales Newsletter 
Issue No.6 March 2020 

PROMPT Wales is a Welsh Risk Pool funded programme  
 

HAPPY 2020 EVERYONE! 
2019 was a very busy year for the PROMPT Wales National team & for local health boards implementing PROMPT Wales. 

Here are some achievements so far: 

 107  PROMPT Wales courses were held – 93% attendance by the PROMPT Wales National team 

 7 Local & 1 National Train the Trainer Events were hosted by the National team 

 The PROMPT Wales National faculty database boasts 332 active facilitators which includes 49 community 

facilitators, 10 university lecturers and 6 WAST paramedics. 

 The Community PROMPT Wales programme and training booklet was developed 

and launched at a Train the Trainer event on 8th November  

2020 plans so far: 

 Maternity units across Wales have 119 PROMPT Wales courses planned   

 A PROMPT Wales National Leads networking event took place in February 

 There are 39 Community PROMPT Wales courses planned so far 

 A PROMPT Wales National Train the Trainer event is taking place at the end of March 

 The PROMPT Wales National team will be reviewing compliance data from each health board early April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PROMPT Wales National  
         Leads Networking Event             
                 
On February 6th, the PROMPT Wales 
National team invited the PROMPT 
Leads from each health board, as well 
as Jane and Sophie from the PROMPT 
Maternity Foundation, to the Clayton 
Hotel, Cardiff to celebrate the success 
of the PROMPT Wales programme to 
date. The day was a great success with 
engagement from every health board 
across Wales. It was wonderful to see 
the progress which has been made over 
the last year, clearly demonstrating the 
hard work and dedication of the 
PROMPT Wales faculties around Wales. 
An array of common themes and trends 
were identified, as well as problem 
solving and sharing of ideas which will 

support the sustainability of the 
programme moving forward.  
#proud 

Cardiff team (left) & 

Wrexham –BCUHB 

(above) on their 

Community PROMPT 

Wales training days. 

     PROMPT Wales local leads 



 

 

The PROMPT Wales National team have organised a National Train the Trainer event on 26th  
March 2020 at the Angel Hotel, Cardiff. This is an exciting opportunity to bring together colleagues  
from around Wales, to train together and to increase your local faculties, thus supporting the  
PROMPT Wales Standards. 
We have had over-whelming interest in the 40 places and are now fully booked. If you are  
interested in future Train the Trainer courses, please inform the local PROMPT lead/s in your 
unit. 

#PROMPTWALESARMY 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

   
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Local PROMPT Wales 

Training Events 

Here are the March 2020 dates at 
your local maternity unit: 

 
ABU Royal Gwent    11th March 

ABU Nevill Hall               25th March 
BCU YGC     13th March 
BCU Wrexham               17th March 
BCU Bangor     31st March 
Cardiff & Vale     6th March 
CTM POW      24th March 

CTM PCH     25th March 
HDDA Glangwilli    9th March 
Swansea Bay      19th March 
 
If you would like further information 
regarding your local PROMPT Wales 

day, please contact your local PROMPT 
Wales Lead 

 

Contacting the  
PROMPT Wales National 

Team 
The Welsh Risk Pool hosts PROMPT 

Wales 

 01745 366760 
 Prompt.Wales@wales.nhs.uk 

@PromptWales 
 

Or visit the PROMPT Wales website: 
http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/prompt-

wales 

 

PROMPT Wales National Train the Trainer Event 2020 

PROMPT Wales is developed from the PROMPT Maternity Foundation programme – making Childbirth Safer, Together. 
Why not visit the PROMPT Maternity Foundation Website and explore the fantastic audio-visual resources.  
www.promptmaternity.org 

 

Local Community 
PROMPT Wales Training 

Events 

Here are the March 2020 dates 

at your local maternity unit: 

 

Cardiff & Vale UHB   – 18th March 

CTM RGH             – 31st March 

BCU Wrexham Team – 23rd March 

BCU Denbighshire Team – 20th  

If you would like further 

information regarding your local 

PROMPT day please contact your 
local PROMPT Lead  

A GENTLE REMINDER REGARDING THE PROMPT WALES STANDARDS 
We are now in March and 15 months since all health boards implemented PROMPT Wales.  

Standard Four of the PROMPT Wales standards states: 

(4-1) ‘All staff (100%), who are identified as being required to participate in PROMPT Wales 

training, to complete a PROMPT Wales training session by 31 March 2020.’ 
The PROMPT Wales National team, representing Welsh Risk Pool, will be shortly contacting each health board across Wales to review 

compliance against the Standards. If you would like further support regarding the achievement of the PROMPT Wales Standards, 
please contact the PROMPT Wales National team. 

CHANGES TO THE NATIONAL TEAM 
At the end of March, the PROMPT Wales National team will 
regretfully say goodbye to Clinical Lead – Dr Madhu Dey, 
Anaesthetic Lead – Dr Fiona Benjamin & PROMPT Board  
Member Dr Frances Hodge. It is without out doubt that the 
PROMPT Wales National team, as well as colleagues within 
NHS Wales, can whole-heartedly say a huge THANK YOU for 
the support and dedication they have provided, contributing 
to the successful implementation of PROMPT Wales over 
the last 18 months. They will be sorely missed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DDDon@promptwales 

We welcome Mr Nil Segupta, 
PROMPT Wales Board 
Member, to the role of 
Interim Clinical Lead. Sarah 
Hookes and Sarah Morris  
will continue in their current 
roles.  
 

 
 

This quarter’s Star 
Facilitator goes to Dr Eilir 

Roberts, Anaesthetic 
Trainee, for his     

facilitation of a Maternal 
Collapse scenario at 

Prince Charles Hospital 
on 22nd Jan!  

 

This quarter we will be introducing for the first time, a STAR 

FACILITATOR, noted for their authentic PROMPT Wales facilitation 

and dedication to their local PROMPT Wales faculty! 

http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/prompt-wales
http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/prompt-wales

